
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

14 December 2023  

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

In January, the library will be open every Thursday after school between 3:30 and 4:15.  

There will be a member of staff working as a librarian and you are invited to come and share 
the library space with your children.  

You can use this opportunity to come and read, ask for book recommendations or support 
your child in choosing and loaning a new reading book. 

Children must be accompanied by an adult and should be collected from their class teacher 
at the end of the school day as is normal before bringing them to the library. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 

6H@portswoodpri.org.uk  

Kind regards,  

 

Amy Hotston 
UKS2 Phase Lead 

KS2 English Lead   
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